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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

8 July 2019 

 

 

NASDAQ COPENHAGEN A/S ACCEPTS IC GROUP A/S’ REQUEST FOR 

DELISTING AND CANCELLATION FROM TRADING OF THE COMPANY'S 

SHARES 
 

As previously disclosed in company announcement of 5 July 2019, Friheden Invest A/S has initi-

ated a compulsory redemption of the minority shareholders in IC Group A/S in accordance with 

sections 70 and 72 of the Danish Companies Act. Based on this, the board of directors of IC Group 

A/S decided to request Nasdaq Copenhagen A/S for a delisting and cancellation from trading of 

all shares in IC Group A/S, whereby the last day of trading would be 2 August 2019. Nasdaq 

Copenhagen A/S has today accepted this request.  

 

Consequently, the last day of trading for the IC Group A/S' shares on Nasdaq Copenhagen A/S 

will be 2 August 2019. 

 

 

IC Group A/S 

 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to:  

Karin Hjort Jensen 

Executive assistant to the CEO 

+45 32 66 75 43 
 

 

This announcement is a translation from the Danish language. In the event of any discrepancy  

between the Danish and English versions, the Danish version shall prevail. 

 


